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8. DRAFT ROAD SAFETY STRATEGY 
 

Officer responsible Author 
Transport and City Streets Manager Susan Cambridge, DDI 332 2722 

 
 The purpose of this report is to provide information on the changes to the Draft Christchurch Road 

Safety Strategy made as a result of the submissions received. 
 
 REVIEW OF THE CHRISTCHURCH ROAD SAFETY STRATEGY 
 
 The Draft Christchurch Road Safety Strategy was promoted to the public for consultation from 10 May 

to 18 June 2004.  There were 23 submissions received with suggestions and proposed changes to the 
draft.  These changes have been circulated and presented to the Road Safety Co-ordinating 
Committee and to a seminar for the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee and Community 
Boards.  Some further changes have been made as a result.  A copy of the updated strategy has 
been separately circulated. 

 
 Staff 
 Recommendation: That the Christchurch Road Safety Strategy as amended be adopted by the 

Council. 
 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation:  That the above recommendation be adopted. 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


